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Half Way Through! 

We are half way through our school year and going strong! Thank you to our parents and 

families for being so supportive and flexible as we navigated through these months. With 

your support and prayers and God’s umbrella of protection, we are looking forward to the 

second half of our school year to be just as blessed as the first half! 

 Passport Check Day 

Don’t forget to study for Passport tomorrow and our Half Year Challenge coming up on 

February 4! 

 Yearbook Orders 

Next month in our family envelopes, we will be sending home our Yearbook Order 

Forms. The cost for each yearbook is $25.00 and includes all our grades with student 

photos and activities. Order deadline is March 15. If you want to order online, you may 

go to: ybpay.lifetouch.com. Our yearbook ID code is 14289921 

 Missionaries from Brazil 

On Thursday, February 4, we will have the Pierra Family from Brazil sharing about their 

Christian camp ministry in Brazil. They are in the United States on furlough from their 

ministry, known as Camp Victoria. They will be sharing with the students about God's call 

to the mission field. We would like to take an offering for their ministry at this chapel. We 

don't often take offerings at chapel. On occasion, it is a good experience for students to 

participate in giving to a ministry. We did that with Operation Christmas Child last 

November when students filled shoeboxes with gifts to share with children who may not 

otherwise receive Christmas gifts. This time we are simply collecting a free will monetary 

offering. This gives you an opportunity to talk with your children about supporting 

ministries with our hard earned money for the glory of God.  

 DC Dinner Dash! Coming Soon……. 

How about Valentine's Dinner delivered to your door? The 8th-grade class is partnering 

with a local restaurant to offer a dinner-deal package for the whole family. The full meal 

http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/


(entrée and sides) will be available in two sizes (for a family of four or six). There will be 

one delivery date (either the 13th or 14th of February.) 

The best part? Orders will be delivered to your door by our friendly 8th-grade students! 

 The details are still in the works. More information on the pricing, menu choices, date, 

and ordering will be coming out next week.  

 Consider supporting our 8th-graders and a local business this Valentine's Day and take 

advantage of our delicious DC Dinner Dash opportunity! 

  

Calendar 

January 

28     Passport Check Day 

29     Staff Day – No School 

February 

4       Passport Half Year Challenge 

10     DC Dogs 

11-12   1st Grade Bake Sale 

15     Presidents Day – No School 

19     Nacho Fundraiser 

24     Health Day 

25     Passport Check Day 

26     Staff Day – No School 

 


